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CHICAGO, April 6, 2015 /PRNewswire-USNewswire/ -- The 
American Library Association (ALA) today announced the six books 
shortlisted for the esteemed Andrew Carnegie Medals for Excellence 
in Fiction and Nonfiction, awarded for the previous year's best fiction 
and nonfiction books written for adult readers and published in the 
U.S. As part of an announcement and medal presentation event at 
the 2015 ALA Annual Conference in San Francisco in June, each 
winning author will receive $5,000, and the four finalists will each 
receive $1,500.   

Selected 2015 shortlisted titles are:  

Andrew Carnegie Medal for Excellence in Nonfiction Shortlist 

Just Mercy: A Story of Justice and Redemption, by Bryan 
Stevenson. Published by Spiegel & Grau, an imprint of Random 
House.  Stevenson, founder of the Equal Justice Institute 
in Montgomery, Alabama, delivers a passionate account of the ways 
our nation thwarts justice and inhumanely punishes the poor and 
disadvantaged.  

The Sixth Extinction: An Unnatural History, by Elizabeth 
Kolbert. Published by Henry Holt.  Kolbert combines travel 



adventures, lucid science, and informed and awestruck descriptions 
of natural wonders, from rainforests to the Great Barrier Reef, to 
forthrightly address the deleterious impact our use of fossil fuels is 
having on the very fabric of life. 

Thirteen Days in September: Carter, Begin, and Sadat at Camp 
David, by Lawrence Wright. Published by Alfred A. Knopf, a division 
of Random House LLC.  Pulitzer-winning journalist Wright presents a 
riveting blow-by-blow analysis of the historic 1978 meeting 
between Egypt and Israel brokered by then-president Jimmy Carter. 
A moving testament to the art of diplomacy that almost invites 
optimism, even as prospects for peace in today's Middle East dim. 

Andrew Carnegie Medal for Excellence in Fiction Shortlist 

All the Light We Cannot See, by Anthony Doerr. Published by 
Scribner, a division of Simon & Schuster, Inc.  Through the intertwined 
stories of a sightless French girl and a German soldier, Doerr 
masterfully and imaginatively re-creates the harsh conditions in 
WWII-torn France and the strictly controlled lives of the military 
occupiers.  

Nora Webster, by Colm Tóibín. Published by Scribner, a division of 
Simon & Schuster, Inc.  In Tóibín's remarkably subtle, witty, and 
affirming story, the Ireland of four decades ago and the conundrums 
women faced are beautifully evoked through events in the three-year 
widowhood of fortysomething Nora Webster. 

On Such a Full Sea, by Chang-rae Lee. Published by Riverhead 
Books, a member of Penguin Group (USA).  As young Fan searches 
for her missing boyfriend in an America devastated by climate 
change and a pandemic, Lee brilliantly imagines extreme survival 
tactics, psychological trauma, and the resurrection of art and its 
solace.  

The awards, established in 2012, recognize the best fiction and 
nonfiction books for adult readers published in the U.S. in the 
previous year and serve as a guide to help adults select quality 
reading material. They are the first single-book awards for adult 
books given by the American Library Association and reflect the 
expert judgment and insight of library professionals who work 



closely with adult readers. Brad Hooper, Adult Books Editor 
at Booklist and winner of the 2015 Louis Shores Award for 
excellence in reviewing, serves as chair of the 2015 awards selection 
committee.  

The awards are made possible, in part, by a grant from Carnegie 
Corporation of New York in recognition of Andrew Carnegie's deep 
belief in the power of books and learning to change the world, and 
are co-sponsored by ALA's Booklist Publications and the Reference 
and User Services Association (RUSA).  

Annotations and more information on the finalists and the awards 
can be found at http://www.ala.org/carnegieadult.  

About Carnegie Corporation of New York  Carnegie Corporation 
of New York was created by Andrew Carnegie in 1911 to promote 
the advancement and diffusion of knowledge and understanding. In 
keeping with this mandate, the corporation's work focuses on the 
issues that Andrew Carnegie considered of paramount importance: 
international peace, the advancement of education and knowledge, 
and the strength of our democracy. 

About Booklist  Booklist is the book review magazine of the 
American Library Association, considered an essential collection 
development and readers' advisory tool by thousands of librarians 
for more than 100 years. Booklist Onlineincludes a growing archive 
of 160,000+ reviews available to subscribers as well as a wealth of 
free content offering the latest news and views on books and media.  

About Reference and User Services Association (RUSA)  The 
Reference and User Services Association is responsible for 
stimulating and supporting excellence in the delivery of general 
library services and materials, and the provision of reference and 
information services, collection development, readers' advisory, and 
resource sharing for adults, in every type of library. 

About ALA  Established in 1876, the American Library Association 
(ALA) is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization created to provide 
leadership for the development, promotion, and improvement of 
library and information services and the profession of librarianship in 
order to enhance learning and ensure access to information for all. 


